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On	Stage	Acting	New	Term	Letter		
January	2019	
	
	
Dear	Parents	and	On	Stage	Acting	Students,	
	
	
Welcome	 back	 to	 a	 new	 term	 at	 Centre	 Stage!	We	 hope	 you	 had	 a	 wonderful	 holiday	 and	 are	
excited	to	be	back	&	Acting	again!	
	
We	had	a	busy,	fun	and	productive	term	last	year,	which	saw	us	building	the	team	and	working	on	
performance	skills	and	then	starting	our	rehearsals	for	our	production	of	The	Greeks.		
This	term	as	you	know	we	continue	and	are	in	the	middle	of	our	rehearsals	for	The	Greeks.	
	
Our	deadline	for	learning	lines	for	the	Acting	Students	has	been	reached	and	so	after	the	break	we	
expect	all	students	to	be	“off	book”	by	now,	which	means,	all	lines	have	to	be	fully	memorized	at	
this	point	so	that	we	have	enough	time	to	really	do	the	important	work	required	to	be	an	actor.		
	
Reminder:	
Production	Technical	Rehearsal	Week	-	Wk	7	–	25th	February	-	3rd	March	2019		-	ALL	STUDENTS	TO	
BE	PRESENT	
Production	Week	Wk	8		–	4th	March	–	10th	March	2019	-	ALL	STUDENTS	TO	BE	PRESENT	
	
	
Term	3	
Class	Presentations	–	Wk	9	–	10th		–	16th	June	2019	
	
	
If	you	have	any	questions	regarding	your	child,	the	course	or	in	general,	please	don’t	hesitate	to	
contact	your	teacher	on	67327211	Or	info@centre-stage.com	&	for	East	Coast	Classes	64496211	&	
east@centre-stage.com	
	
	
We	are	all	looking	forward	to	another	productive	term	ahead	of	us.		
	
	
Best	Wishes,	
	
	
	
The	Centre	Stage	Team	


